George R. Koziol

654 Hazel Nut Ct.
Bartlett, IL 60103-2118
August 15, 2008

Peterson Roofing
403 Salem Drive
Arlington Heights, IL. 60005

James W. Peterson,

I have to take the time to send you a word of thanks on a job well done, from the estimate
through the final clean up. The suggestion for the color was very appropriate for our
house. The new roof and gutters gives our house an exira curb appeal that it didn’t have
before. The years had taken their toll.

The crew, let by ‘Radic’, was very professional and courteous in all ways, from the way
. that they greeted us to the way that they answered our questions. As installers, they were
top notch. Plantings, windows and doors were covered to prevent any damage. The
work was done carefully and neatly. The cleanup was just incredible. They didn’t make
a mess in the first place but what little needed clean up was done very well. We found
only one nail that was hidden from view and they wouldn’t have been looking there
anyway.

This is our second experience with Peterson roofing, 2-3 years ago we contracted you to
do a roof repair at my father-in-law’s house in Chicago. Just like the first time, we are
completely satisfied with the product installed, the work or the tear off , the work of the
reproofing, and the price. The best that we can say is that if we needed to, we would call
on you again. If someone asked us who did the work, we would say Peterson Roofing
and we could strongly recommend Peterson Roofing to them.

Again, our thanks to everyone on your staff who worked with us through our project.
Please feel free to us as a positive reference, in any way that works for you.

Sincerely,

ot




